
August 10, 2020 

Dear Teaneck Parents/Guardians, 

Per the email you received on Friday regarding the "All Remote Learning Option" form, please note that 

we have updated the July 29 Board Meeting presentation to include some additional information 

regarding what the "All Remote" program will look like for your child's education (see pages 44 and 45 – 

towards the end of the presentation).  We have added this updated presentation to a new tab on our 

district website (Re-opening Plan - last option on the left hand side of the homepage) which will be the 

designated area to keep you informed of any update or changes pertaining to the opening of schools.  

You can also view by clicking here: 

https://www.teaneckschools.org/Downloads/Returning%20to%20School%20Presentation.pdf 

Additionally, this is just a friendly reminder of my upcoming Parent Town Hall Meeting on Thursday, 

August 13 from 6 pm to 7:30 pm. To join this Zoom webinar on Thursday, please go to: 

https://zoom.us/j/93745487619   

Or iPhone one-tap: US: +13017158592,93745487619#  or +13126266799, 93745487619# 

Or Telephone: Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):  US: +1 301 715 

8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 669 900 

9128;   Webinar ID: 937 4548 7619 

Thank you to those who have sent questions in advance for Thursday's meeting.  You can still do so by 

Tuesday, August 11 by sending your question to: dsingletary@teaneckschools.org.   

Best regards, 

Dr. Christopher Irving, Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.teaneckschools.org/Downloads/Returning%20to%20School%20Presentation.pdf
https://zoom.us/j/93745487619

